


Remax was established in 2005, headquartered in the 
capital, Abu Dhabi. It is one of the leading property 
management companies in Abu Dhabi. As well as in the 
field of real estate management, investment and property 
management in Abu Dhabi, providing comprehensive 
services that meet the needs of assets and Real Estate, 
enabling landlords and real estate owners to deal with 
one party, all of whom are confident that Remax will 
upsurge their revenues.We offer our specialized services 
regarding Real Estate owners and investors through 
cadres that have extensive and long experience in the 
field of real estate management based on sound scientific 
knowledge, in addition to applying specialized 
international best practices and policies
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The situation is not very different when it comes to the 
management of residential properties in Abu Dhabi. 
Special emphasis refers to people aspect relating to 
tenancy due to the large portfolio of users as well as 
intense competition regarding rental prices in 
residential units that requires efficient management 
to achieve optimal yields and customer satisfaction. 
This blog will focus on detailing the aspects of 
managing residential property and services that are 
provided to help improve the landlord-tenant 
relationship.
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